Bangalore University Directorate of Correspondence Education
EXAM NOTIFICATION
The Examination Dates of July-August 2011 of all UG (B.A., B.Com., BBM) and PG (M.A., M.Sc. & M.Com) Courses of Correspondence & Open University of Bangalore University will be notified during second week of August 2011". by Directorate of Correspondence Courses

